KERRI MUBAREK
PURCHASING DIRECTOR

3 PRIMROSE STREET, MUNICIPAL CENTER
NEWTOWN, CT 06470
TEL. (203) 270-6131

WWW. newtown-ct.gov TOWN OF NEWTOWN
OFFICE OF THE PURCHASING DIRECTOR

TO: *Distribution

FROM: Purchasing Authority

SUBJECT: Bid Award —Glen Road Sidewalk Project- 2024-06
DATE: December 6, 2023

The Purchasing Authority of the Town of Newtown is pleased to award the above bid to LRM, Inc. in the
amount of $185,000.00 as the lowest bidder.

This award is contingent upon receipt, by the Finance Department, of successful completion of a
performance contract that is acceptable to the Town of Newtown which includes 100% performance, employees

and materialmen security and a Certificate of Insurance naming the Town of Newtown as an additional insured.

This letter is not authorization to proceed with construction. If you proceed prior to an approved contract, you do
so without authorization and at your own risk.

The Town looks forward to working with you toward the successful completion of the project.

Very truly yours,

RGT/kkm Finance Director
*Distribution

Rob Sibley

LRM, Inc.

Michael Burton Builders



